

Superintendent's Outdial – July 2, 2020

Dear CCUSD Families,

I wanted to update you on this week's developments following Governor Ducey's June 29th Executive Order. CCUSD will welcome back its students on August 5th, our scheduled start date, with online school until we can transition back to one of the two selection models we have been planning as part of our Returning With Excellence plan. This online school will be different from what your students experienced last quarter. It will include new learning for new grade levels and courses through a variety of teaching formats from their CCUSD teachers.

Although conditions surrounding the COVID-19 pandemic continue to evolve, in the upcoming weeks, parents will have the opportunity to choose a full-time on-campus option for their students or to continue with the online option. Our Leadership Team is carefully working out details to provide you those in the next two weeks, as well as the option selection process. You can find recent updates to our <u>FAQs on the CCUSD website</u>.

Have a safe and enjoyable Fourth of July.

Sincerely, Debbi Burdick, Ed.D. Superintendent